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Nether Alderley 
Parish Council 
David Naylor  
Parish Clerk  
26 Barnside Way 
Tytherington 
Macclesfield  
Cheshire SK10 2TZ 
Tel.: Tel: 07717 244537 
Email: clerk.napc@gmail.com 
 

16th April 2023 

By email      
 

Dear Sir or Madam  

Nether Alderley Parish Council’s Neighbourhood Pan                                        
Section 14 Pre-Submission Consultation 

Nether Alderley Parish Council is now consulting on its pre-submission version of its 
Neighbourhood Plan  

The submission version of the Plan was launched at a public drop-in session at the 
Nether Alderley Parish Hall on 17th and 18th March and this formal consultation period 
will end on 29th May.   

The pre submission version of the Plan is published on the Parish Council’s Website but 

click here to download it from our cloud account.  Also click here to download the 

interpretation boards used at a public drop-in session.  

The Plan and the drop-in session were also to the subject of a newsletter and leaflet to 
all residents of the Parish. Local stakeholders have also been consulted. 

All comments received are being recorded and will be used in producing the submission 
version of the Neighbourhood Plan.  

Please email your response to this pre-submission version of the plan to the Parish 
Clerk David Naylor at clerk.napc@gmail.com or if you prefer write to the Clerk at the 
above address. 

 

Thank You 

 

David Naylor 
Parish Clerk on behalf of Nether Alderley Parish Council 
07725 244537 
Clerk.napc@gmail.com 
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